Paula Hegi

From: Doug Pace <dpace@stonehillinnovation.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 12:43 PM

To: jtitkanich@indianriver.gov; Zac Portwood

Subject: Information for Board Agenda

Attachments: Stonehill - IT Consulting.pdf; PO_Vendor_Email_IndianRIverCountyFL - 99354_N.pdf

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links.

John:
Just spoke with Zac and understand you are busy with the hurricane.
He did mention it might be helpful to provide you with information for the agenda.

| have attached the contract and PO. In the original contract it provides an option to continue month to month at a
rate of $20,000.

My suggestion is to extend 1 month so that | can transition the items to Erik and help him in any way needed.

I would like you to consider extending the PMO services to keep people accountable to execution. Zac mentioned
that he would like this assistance.

If itis PMO only it would be much less time. | would be happy to extend that for $10000/month.

So in summary | would suggest my time and PMO continue for 30 days. Then PMO only for an additional 60 days.
This would be month to month - cancel at any time.

If you committed to the 90 day term | would discount each month by $2500

Nov - $17,500

Dec - $7500

Jan - $7500

Douglass E Pace

President and CEO

Stonehill

727-641-6145

dpace@stonehillinnovation.com

“Helping companies to move at the speed of their customer”

2021 Insight Magazine Design Leader of the Year

2019 United States Chamber of Commerce Emerging Business of the Year
2019 American Business Awards Entrepreneur of the Year

2019 Best in Biz Entrepreneur of the Year
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